IN COMMEMORATION OF THE 150TH ANNIVERSARY OF CANADA AND THE 75TH ANNIVERSARY OF RUSSIAN-CANADIAN DIPLOMATIC RELATIONS

CARLETON UNIVERSITY (OTTAWA)

IN COOPERATION WITH THE RUSSIA-CANADA BUSINESS COUNCIL IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE

A WRITING CONTEST

FOR ALL STUDENTS STUDYING THE RUSSIAN LANGUAGE

All students from Canadian schools and universities, language schools and Russian learning centers, who are studying the Russian language, are invited to participate in this contest.

To enter the contest, students are required to write an essay of up to 2,000 words in Russian on one of the proposed topics within the selected categories and to submit it to the contest judges via e-mail to



<u>IdrisColakovic@cunet.carleton.ca</u> by March 15, 2018.

Our esteemed judges - leading experts in the Russian language, literature and history from Russia and Canada - will review the essays and then choose four winners.

The winners will be awarded a trip to the Russian cities of Moscow and St. Petersburg.

Contest guidelines and more detailed information on topics and categories are available at https://carleton.ca/eurus/